
 

PE Days 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 I am sending this letter to inform you that Year 5 PE days are Monday and Friday.  

  They need to attend school wearing their PE kit on both days.  Our PE kit consists of: 

 

Plain black PE shorts/Joggers/Leggings 

Plain white T-Shirt 

Plain black sweatshirt/fleece (if needed for cold weather) 

Trainers 

For health and safety reasons, earing need to be removed for PE. 

 

  The children who participate in swimming lessons on Fridays must attend school in 
their school uniform and not their PE kit.  They need to bring their swimming kits with 
them instead. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Ms Z Adam 

Head Teacher 

 


